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"I am thoroughly
enjoying this course!"

7 would recommend this course to their colleagues and
are interested in joining future webinars or events
related to animal health/ surveillance hosted by CAHSS
6 participants strongly agreed that the webinars were
useful 
6 participants thought the speaker was engaging and
knowledgeable 
5 participants gained new knowledge that was applicable
to their work
5 participants thought the supplementary course notes
provided adequate background information

Follow-up Survey Respondents (n=7):



"It was very well done"

This four part course occurred from September 27 to October 18, 2022. The course is provided as a component of

strengthening Canada's preparedness for African Swine Fever (ASF) and to support veterinarians and veterinary

staff on smallholder swine production. Recordings from this course can be found on the CAHSS Youtube page here.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCQEixAPZwIvzzfZguQ0yGeg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCQEixAPZwIvzzfZguQ0yGeg

